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‘Please ensure you have moved your car off the working area on the
date below’.

Footway Reconstruction on Sauncey Avenue
Harpenden AL5 4QL

Between 9" October and 20t October

Works between 9:30am and 16:00pm

We are writing to tell you about works we'll be undertaking in your area.
What you need to do:

* Please find attached with this communication a detailed map of Sauncey Avenue
This will detail what area we require vehicles not to park.

What you need to know:

* Repairs to sections of the footway are being carried out under new roads and street
works act 1991, with footway closure and chapter 8TM Please speak to the on-site
team on the day who will be able to advise on access or contact 01375 850 059.

* Where it is safe to do so, the County Council may be able to exercise discretion in
exceptional circumstances in order to meet its public sector equality duty.

¢ Please refer to the yellow signboards on your street to see the exact dates, timings and
permit number. Any date changes to these works will be communicated on the yellow
signboards at either end of your street and at www.hertfordshire.qov.uk/roadclosures

° Any overgrown vegetation found overhanging the footway at the start of the works will be cut
back by the contractor.

e These works are weather dependent and may be postponed if poor weather is forecast.

e All'local businesses will be open as usual.
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Further information:

. The permit number for these works is FM802HT0022-23

. If you have any special needs or circumstances, please contact Henderson & Taylor on
01375 850059 or CSC on 0300 123 4047 or email us at cschighways@Hertfordshire.gov.uk

We understand these works may be an inconvenience to you, however, we ask you to support us as we
make the necessary improvements.

For live traffic information and news across Hertfordshire, please follow is on social.

'i @HertsHighways I@' @HertsHighways ’@Her‘ts_Highways



